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7 May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Re: Semi Finals Day at Wimbledon – Court One tickets 

The Bourne Academy is thrilled to announce that we have successfully secured 8 tickets in the Lawn Tennis 

Association Ballot for Court One at Wimbledon on Friday, 11 July. This is a fantastic opportunity to experience the 

rich history and vibrant atmosphere of one of the world's most renowned tennis tournaments.  

To be a part of this incredible experience, all you need to do is submit a letter to Mr Avoth and myself, expressing 

your interest in attending this event, no later than Wednesday 4 June 4:00pm. Names will be entered into a ballot 

for a draw, ensuring a fair chance for everyone to attend. If your child is successful in the ballot, a confirmation 

email will be sent with further details. 

The Academy will be subsidising a large proportion of the cost of the day, but we do ask for a contribution of £30 

towards the costs of the tickets and travel. Please note that lunch is not included. If you child is successful in securing 

a place, payment will need to be made by Monday 1 July 2024.  

We are immensely proud to offer this unique opportunity and cannot wait to share the excitement of Wimbledon 

with your child. 

 

Warm regards, 

Emma Timlett 

Teacher of PE & Outdoor Education 
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